
 
 
From: Hazell, Deni - NRCS, Royal Palm Beach, FL [mailto:Deni.Hazell@fl.usda.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 2:19 PM 

To: Nick Cucunato; Sam May 
Cc: Adam Reichbach; Reyes, Rosa - NRCS, Royal Palm Beach, FL; Strenth, Jason - NRCS, Gainesville, FL 

Subject: RE: EWP - City of Margate 

 
Hi Nick and Sam, 
 
My state office made me aware that you have one additional site you would like us to evaluate for 
eligibility.  Please contact me to schedule a site visit.  Be advised that I will be out of the office all of next 
week, and my first availability at the moment would be April 4.  I would like to at least schedule the visit 
before my calendar continues filling up.  Please call me to discuss. 
 
Thanks,   
 

Deni Hazell, Area Engineer 
USDA – NRCS Royal Palm Beach, Florida 
  
 


